
Valley Fire Photo Exhibit 
January 4—29, 2016 

Reception:  January 22, 2016 

Local artist and long-time ACAF member, Katherine Griffin, lives in Hidden Valley and experienced all three devastating fires last summer, 

including the Valley Fire.  She took a number of stunning photographs and display them for viewing and sale, at the Umpqua Bank in 
Canyon Plaza, American Canyon.  A reception for the artist is scheduled at the Bank for Friday, January 22, 2016, from 5-9 p.m. 

What: Valley Fire  
 Photo Exhibit 

Where: Umpqua Bank at  
 Canyon Plaza Center 
 3417 Broadway #J-2 
 American Canyon CA 94503 

When: January 4—29, 2016 
 10 a.m.—5 p.m. (Mon-Fri) 

Reception: Friday, January 22, 5-9 p.m. 

Cost: FREE and Open to the 
Public 

“Hidden Valley Lake Reflection,” Katherine Griffin 

Refreshments Provided By: 

For more information, go to our website at www.amcanart.org, or email us at amcanarts@gmail.com 

Raffle drawings to 

benefit the “four 

legged victims” of 

the Lake County 

Fires. 

http://www.amcanart.org/
mailto:info@amcanart.org?subject=Valley%20Fire%20Exhibit

